
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given of a grant application filed by the Springfield Mass Transit District with Illinois 
Department of Transportation to request funding for FY 2014 for the replacement of two (2) medium 
duty Access Paratransit vehicles and two (2) medium duty Regional Maintenance Center (RMC) 
Paratransit vehicles . The total project cost for FY 2014 is $126,000. 
 
 
Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) Funds: 
   Rolling Stock: 
      * Replacement of two (2) medium duty Access Paratransit vehicles  $126,000 
      * Replacement of two (2) medium duty RMC Paratransit vehicles  $126,000 
 
                                $252,000 
                                ========= 
                                       TOTAL                 $252,000 
 
The Springfield Mass Transit District will hold a public hearing to receive comments regarding the above-
mentioned project on Wednesday, April 9, 2014 at 4:30 p.m. in SMTD’s Board Room located at 928 
South Ninth Street, Springfield, IL 62703. Public questions or comments are welcomed and encouraged. 
Questions and comments will be accepted at the SMTD’s Administrative Office via US mail or hand 
delivery until 4:00 p.m. CST on Thursday, April 8, 2013.  
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